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  2021 

Upcoming Important Dates: 
November 4 – Parent Teacher Conferences 
November 11 – Remembrance Day (No school) 
November 12 – No Classes 
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PRINCE ALBERT XCITE ATHLETICS 
                             BASKETBALL TRAINING 
 

OCTOBER 3, 2021 – DECEMBER 15, 2021 
GRADES 3/4, 5/6, & 7/8 

 
 
Sundays 6 – 7    For registration 
Wednesdays 6 – 7   information please 
Oct. 3, 6, 13, 17, 20, 24, 27 EMAIL: 
Nov. 3, 7, 10, 17, 21, 24, 28 
Dec. 1, 5, 8, 12, 15   princealbertxcite@gmail.com 
$200 
 
 
XCITE ATHLETICS is a community level training group that  
develops fundamental skills and knowledge in youth and  
offers opportunities for them to utilize the training in a  
competitive environment. 
 
PA XCITE teaches athletes skills and strategy in a positive, 
Supportive, team atmosphere. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
If you child misses Picture Day or needs re-takes there will be a re-take day on Thursday, October 28. 
Lifetouch has notified the school that if you child needs re-take pictures they will likely not be able to 
distribute pictures before Christmas break. 

 
 
 
 

 

    
 

There will be a virtual meeting for parents of students in Band and Choir on October 14th at 7:00pm. 
Agenda items include Band and Choir Parents Executive appointment, trips, and fundraising. The 
meeting link will be sent out on EDSBY. If you have questions please contact Kayleigh Skomorowski via 
EDSBY messenger or email kskomorowski@srsd119.ca. 

Thank You   

               

 

 

 
Parents and Caregivers, if you enter the school, please wear a mask (we can provide you with one),  

sanitize your hands, and sign in with your name and contact information on the table across from the  

office.   

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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SCHOOL ACTIVITY FEE 

If you have not paid your child’s School Activity Fees please sign up using the link below for 

School Cash Online. 
This fee is collected to assist in covering the costs of optional activities or events that would enhance the 

regular school programming and would enrich the education of participating students. Some examples of 

these are out of school educational experiences, activities, presentations and/or speakers.   

The fee is $10.00 for Kindergarten and $20.00 for Gr 1-8 & Dev Ed.  

 

 
Registration for School Cash Online is now available! Please visit 

www.srsd119.ca/school-cash-online/  for instructions.  

 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

For the most part, we want our students to enjoy playing outdoors before school, 

during both recesses, and the noon hour. On rainy days, we allow students to come into 

the school upon their arrival and remain indoors during all breaks.  In the winter, we use -

30 degrees Celsius as our cut off to remain indoors.  If the temperature and/or wind-chill 

in combination with the temperature exceed -30, then all students are permitted in the 

school in the morning and during break times.  We do expect that all students be 

dressed appropriately for the weather, as there are many cold days that 

students are expected to be outdoors. 
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     PEDESTRIAN SAFETY        
 

Our staff parking lots are a “no drop off zone” as they are out of bounds for students. We urge 
parents to support us in this safety endeavor by dropping off your children on the west side of 
the school on Olive Diefenbaker Drive; on Bradbury Drive, east of the Special Needs bus zone 
and between Gisi Road and Olive Diefenbaker Drive.  We encourage the children to cross all 
streets in a safe manner by crossing at the corner or at cross walks.  Teacher supervision is 

also provided at our major crosswalks.  The Community Club rink parking lot is the bus pick up 
zone after school for our French Immersion busses, and a convenient place for French 

Immersion parents to meet their children for pick up. 
 

We ask that you, please, respect the residents that border the school.  Please refrain from 
turning around in or blocking neighboring driveways, as this is disruptive to the homeowners. 

 
One other item of note, please remember that there have been changes made to the Traffic 
Bylaw which now prohibits U-turns in school zones. In an effort to improve the safety of our 
children, the City of Prince Albert has added this safety measure. There is a $100 fine for 

violating this restriction. 
Our Vickers’ school zone is between Bradbury Drive and Olive Diefenbaker Drive. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

For your safety and ours, masks are required for all 

visitors, staff and students in the Vickers’ school 

building. 

 



**SENDING A NOTE WITH YOUNGER KIDS IS ALWAYS HELPFUL! 



 

 
 

 
The link to purchase 
clothes can be found  

on our  
Vickers’ website. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


